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To whom it may concern. 
 
I have been reading a lot about the proposed Brooklands Farm development. I strongly object to this development 
for many reasons. 
Whitstable just doesn’t have the correct  infrastructure for such a development and I can only see more problems 
than we have already should this development take place. 
The amount of extra residents this development would bring would cause immense pressure on our already 
overprescribed health & dental care. 
The pollution to the area of Whitstable would also be substantial. 
These are just a few reasons why I object to this development. 
 
S Ball 

 




